
EPA’S RENOVATION, REPAIR AND PAINTING (RRP) 
PROGRAM 
 
This is a new Federal EPA program, which will take effect April 22, 2010. This program 
will require compliance of Federal EPA guidelines for the remediation of lead paint in 
pre 1978 structures. I am currently working very diligently to identify the guidelines by 
which our industry needs to comply.  
 
This has the potential to impact everyone in our industry who may “disturb paint” during 
the course of performing wood destroying organisms, vertebrate repairs and proofing, 
and other related PMP construction activities. We have included a link to the EPA 
website so that you may examine the program for yourself.  
 
http://www.epa.gov/lead/pubs/renovation.htm  
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